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7 May 2015 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

 

Car Pooling 

 

In order to ease traffic congestion in and around the College, PAFA has set up a Carpool 

Registry on Facebook.  This is a closed group, so only College families will have access to 

this information. 

 

You need a Facebook account in order to view the page.  You can find the Coomera Anglican 

College Carpool Registry by clicking on the following link, and ask to join the group: 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/237706522977526/ 

 

PAFA is providing the portal, however it is up to each member to make contact and organise 

your own carpool with others in your area and on days that suit you.  Please do not leave 

feedback or post other comments on this page, it is purely for organising carpools. Feedback 

and suggestions are welcome by emailing PAFA at pafa@cac.qld.edu.au 

 

The benefits of carpooling include: enhanced interaction with College families, less time 

stuck in traffic, reduced fuel costs, reduced stress and, of course, it is better for the 

environment.  Carpooling is also flexible – use it once a month, or everyday, the choice is 

yours! 

 

It usually takes a little time to arrange everyone’s routine into a harmonious pattern, so make 

sure you give it couple of weeks before deciding whether carpooling works for you and your 

family. 

 

Happy carpooling! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

THE PAFA TEAM 
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